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12 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening-Wednesday 20 September 5.30-6.15pm 

It has been encouraging to witness the positive start to the term made by the vast majority of Year 11 
students. Despite unseasonably warm temperatures, students have started their final GCSE year with 
focus and maturity. 

Students have sat through an assembly which frames the path ahead of this term. Next week will also 
be a valuable opportunity to speak with post-16 providers and potential employers at the Braintree 
Careers Fair. 

In my correspondence before the summer, I mentioned the Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening 
which will be held on Wednesday 20 September from 5.30-6.15pm. This event is designed to offer 
parents an insight and transparency about what is ahead between now and Christmas and how we 
plan to best support your son/daughter in these critical few months. 

If you can attend, could you please complete the electronic form via the attached link, with the number 
of seats required (students do not need to attend). 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qPr373A2JEmt6YBaKt_TT1z6vPr6Rx9JovJX5y
Y4x_tUMTFCUzlEOVo2MkxBODhHOTQ0VVpMTDROVi4u 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Finch 
Deputy Headteacher 
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